
 

Summer 1 Newsletter 

Reception Theme — Adventure 

 

Our theme for learning for this half term is ‘Adventure’ 

This half term we will be going on an adventure with ‘The Lonely Beast’. We 
will be linking our Literacy with Geography as we look closely at the 4   

countries which make up the UK, the different landscapes that ‘The Lonely 
Beast’ travels through and the wider world. We would love to hear more 

about where you and your families are from and have been. Bring in photos 
or put them on Tapestry if you can! 

Library club and reading books 

In Reception, we encourage a love of learning and habits 
that the children will need as they go through the school. 

Please make sure your child brings their book bag in       
everyday. They need their reading record, library book and 
reading book in school for us to read with them regularly 

and change their books.  

Dance 
‘The Lonely Beast’ moves in a variety of ways 
on his journey to find a place to belong. In 
dance this half term, we will be moving in 
different ways like the beast - crawling, 
climbing, balancing, walking, jumping and 

sinking 

 


